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e, Joseph E. Jobnsou /00/
Carnegle Endowmsnt for Internationsl Pme

Thited lations Plasa at LGth Street
New York 17, Nev York

Dear Joe: ,
Thank you very much for youwr thoughtful letter

of 12 October.
It is particulerly Mwm:«wm

eomments and I greatly appreciate your writing to

me a8 you did. I might add that I will alwsys have

& most plessant mewory of our work together and Y

tmmthatumwmuuwmuchMr

in ths days ahead,

e
2 With varm regands,
2;"
Sincerely,
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"?—z- h i
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Allen V. Dulles
Director
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